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	Geneva, 3 November 2014

	[bookmark: Adress_E]Ref:
	Addendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 5/15
	-	To Administrations of Member States of the Union; 
-	To ITU‑T Sector Members;
-	To ITU‑T Associates participating in the work of Study Group 15, and
-	To ITU‑T Academia

	
	
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5515
	

	Fax:
E-mail:
	+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg15@itu.int 
	

	

	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 15; Geneva, 24 November - 5 December 2014


[bookmark: StartTyping_E]Dear Sir/Madam,
The following Work Items under AAP received comments during Last Call and will be submitted for approval at the meeting of Study Group 15 in Geneva, 24 November – 5 December 2014:
Recommendation ITU-T G.989.2 (new), 40-Gigabit-capable passive optical networks 2 (NG-PON2): Physical media dependent (PMD) layer specification.
Amendment 4 to Recommendation ITU-T G.994.1 (2012), Handshake procedures for digital subscriber line transceivers: Amendment 4 - Additional codepoints for the support of G.fast.
Recommendation ITU-T G.9701 (new), Fast Access to Subscriber Terminals (G.fast) - Physical layer specification.
Corrigendum 1 to Recommendation ITU-T G.9979 (new), ITU-T Extension to the IEEE 1905.1 2013 Standard.
Yours faithfully,


Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
International Telecommunication Union • Place des Nations • CH‑1211 Geneva 20 • Switzerland 
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